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UPF's project of Peace Road promotes the vision of an international highway that will physically connect 

all people of the world in peace. 

 

About this event 

 

Friends of Universal Peace Federation and Ambassador for Peace Monthly Meeting - Please Click Here 

to register Walk along Hadrian's Wall is being planned. 

 

The Peace Road is a global goodwill project of the Universal Peace Federation. The project dates back to 

1981, when the late Rev. Dr. Sun Myung Moon proposed an international highway that will physically 

connect all people of the world. The Peace Road initiative promotes two projects in particular: the Bering 

Strait project, which will reconnect the Americas to the Eurasian continent for the first time in eleven 

thousand years; and the Korea-Japan tunnel, which will unite two nations, which once were enemies, but 

which now share a strong economic and political bond. 

 

Until today, there has never been a road or highway specifically conceived and built as a highway to 

world peace. The International Peace Highway epitomizes UPF's Co-Founder's conviction that humanity 

is one family under God and that if people could meet each other in daily life, through culture, trade, and 

travel, the historic fears and misunderstandings that often divide us from our closest neighbors would 

break down. 

 

In 2015 the Peace Road initiative began with an event at Las Vegas, Nevada, followed by programmes 

throughout the world along the course of the proposed international highway. Often these programmes 

would feature peoples coming together whose nations are enemies or are in tension as a means to 

overcome enmity by joining in a common purpose side by side. 

 


